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Living in rural areas require long distant driving for medical care and shopping even 

work. With rising cost for utilities, groceries, clothing, sky high housing gas tax and 

yes DMV cost. Our state road department seems to have mismanaged funds or in 

our case, the county has taken funds from our road department to cover other 

expenses. Please don't punish hard working people and especially the retired living 

on fixed incomes. We can not continue to bail out mismanagement. It is time for 

better oversight and accountability. 

 

 


